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March 15, 1955,

SEcnanr

 

Dear Mr. Commissioner:

Thank you very much for your letter of March
fourteenth, with its proposals for a weapons test
moratorium, Iam passing your suggestions
immediately to appropriate sections of the staff
in order that they may be thoroughly studied.

With personal regard,

Sincerely,

 

The Honorable Thomas E. Murray,

Commissioner,

Atomic Energy Commission,
Washington, D.C.
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